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STUDENT TELEPHONE CALLS 

 

 

Generally, students receiving telephone calls shall not be called to the phone.  The administrative office 

in their attendance center will take a message and forward it to the student.  Only in an emergency 

situation will a student be removed from the classroom or a school activity to receive a telephone call. 

 

Students may, in an emergency situation, use the telephone in the administrative office of their 

attendance center to make a telephone call.  Prior permission must be obtained from the principal or the 

principal’s secretary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Legal Reference: Iowa Code § 279.8 (2013); 280.14 (2015) 

 

 

Cross Reference: 502  Student Rights and Responsibilities 
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